
1

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 12:19 PM
To: 'Ebru Ural'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Proposed Utilities increase

Good afternoon Ebru Ural, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Ebru Ural [mailto:eural@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 12:15 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Proposed Utilities increase 
 
To the FL Public Service Commission, 
 
Per our earlier request, please reconsider approving the proposal to make water unaffordable for our community.  I know you all heard 
many members of our communities challenging this alarming proposal in the spring, I just want to say passing of a few months has not 
changed my opinion on this matter as unfair. 
 
The rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 is unjust and not fair due to certain areas within Seminole 
County increasing up to +200% higher than the current rate. It is not sound or logical for 16 different systems to have a consolidated 
rate when there are so many different factors.  
 
Please reconsider Staff’s recommendation and keep water affordable for the residents and owners within our neighborhoods. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Ebru Ural 
295 Vista Oak Drive 
Longwood, FL 32779 




